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Procurement policy of Johnsons Nurseries Limited in 
relation to Xylella spp. 

Based upon information currently available from DEFRA, APHA and other 
sources globally, Johnsons Nurseries Ltd. will not knowingly procure any 
product referred to directly from or originating in an area that has had a 
confirmed outbreak of Xylella spp. until the area has been declared free 
of the disease. 

 

Currently, the areas Johnsons Nurseries Ltd. will not procure plants from 
are: 

Italy – all regions  
Spain – all regions                      
France – Provence Alpes Cote d’Azur (PACA), Corsica, Region Occitanie 
Principality of Monaco 
Portugal – Counties of Espinho, Gondomar, Maia, Matosinhos, Porto, 
Santa Maria de Feira and County of Vila Nova de Gaia    
                   
This statement is subject to amendment if deemed appropriate in the 
light of further information or legislation. 

 

Should you have any questions in respect of Xylella and the position of 
Johnsons Nurseries Limited, please direct those to our Commercial and 
Business Manager, Jonathan H. T. Whittemore 
jonathanw@johnsonsnurseries.co.uk  
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